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Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of the academic year, we 
wanted to share some important information about how this year’s end-of-year reports will 
be distributed. 

1. Report Delivery via Email: This year, we are pleased to announce that end-of-year reports 
will be sent via email through our Insight Assessment System on Friday 5th July 2024. You will 
receive an email with a link to download your child’s report directly from the system. 

2. Acknowledgment and Comments: In the cover letter accompanying the report, you will 
find a link to acknowledge receipt of the report. Additionally, there will be an opportunity for 
you to provide any comments or feedback you would like to share, regarding your child’s 
progress. 

3. Year 6 SAT Results: Please note that Year 6 SAT results will be published nationally on 
Tuesday, 9th July. We will send out a separate email, the same way as your end of year 
reports, to parents specifically addressing these outcomes for your child. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. If you have 
any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Kind regards 

 

Stuart Mallott 
Principal 
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